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Works notice: Wednesday 15 November 2023
Johns Hopkins Drive and Kerry Packer Education Centre

From Wednesday 15 November 2023 between the hours of 7am and 5pm, site establishment
works are commencing near the Kerry Packer Education Centre (KPEC) on Johns Hopkins Drive.

These works will take approximately 3 weeks

and will include the installation of construction
fencing and some tree pruning and removal. The
pedestrian footpath to the Kerry Packer Education

Centre will be reduced but maintained the majority

of the time. Full closure of the footpath is required
for one day only while our builders excavate and
install necessary pipework.

Works will also commence on the cultural garden
near Women and Babies. In consultation with
Aboriginal staff and community stakeholders,
plans are in place for a reimagined cultural garden

that will include generous new trees and plantings.

A traffic control plan has been developed and
there will be traffic controllers in place to help
pedestrians and vehicles navigate the space.

Changes to pedestrian access

Major works to prepare the site for the future
15-storey hospital building have started on Lambie
Dew Drive and Johns Hopkins Drive. Changes to
pedestrian access between key buildings within
the RPA health precinct are required to ensure
everyone’s safety. Pedestrians are advised that the
best access from RPA Hospital through to Sydney
University is via the footpath on Johns Hopkins
Drive. Learn more in our pedestrian access
changes works notice on our project website.

More information

Key impacts

¢ Full closure of the footpath to KPEC
for one day only

¢ Landscaping works
e Tree pruning and removal

e Partial lane closure on Lambie Dew
Drive on Wednesday 15 November

e Traffic controllers in place to help you
navigate the space

¢ |ncrease of construction works and
traffic in this area

e Possible noise and dust

Footpath

W cConstruction site

The health, safety and well-being of staff, patients, neighbours and community is our highest priority. For any
queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Redevelopment Team.

Email HI-RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au
Phone (02) 9978 5901

We thank you for your patience and cooperation while we complete these necessary works.

The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team

How can | contact the project team?

If you have any questions or would like more information please contact our project team at the details below.
HI-RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au | RPAredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au | (02) 9978 5901



https://www.rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/getmedia/499d248e-83af-41c4-987e-ae50ad72fb82/RPA-Works-Notification_Pedestrian-access-changes-6-November.pdf.aspx) on the project website (https://www.rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au
https://www.rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/getmedia/499d248e-83af-41c4-987e-ae50ad72fb82/RPA-Works-Notification_Pedestrian-access-changes-6-November.pdf.aspx) on the project website (https://www.rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au
https://www.rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au
mailto:HI-RPARedevelopment%40health.nsw.gov.au?subject=Construction%20activity

